
This submission is in opposition to SB761 which I believe to be a slap in the face to the citizens of 
Oregon.  Our governor is acting more like a dictator and we, the people, have a right to have our voices 
heard, be it at the ballot box or by online petition and to think the governor would put an emergency 
clause on this bill to get it through is a travesty.   
 
There is tremendous opposition to the recent passing of the gross receipts tax and I believe this is the 
governor’s attempt to make it impossible for us to organize a repeal of said bill.  These kind of tactics 
should not be allowed and those that represent us should not allow these kind of frivolous bills to even 
be heard. 
 
This bill just further stifles the ability of the citizens of Oregon to have our voices heard, we are very 
tired of our government throwing us to the wolves.  The emergency clause must come off and the entire 
bill should be scrapped. 
 
A very concerned citizen, 
 
Leroy Spurlin 
 


